
 

 
 

 
June 1, 2023 
 
Marjorie Kaviq Kaluraq 
Chairperson 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
29 Mitik Street, PO Box 1360 
Cambridge Bay, Nu, X0B 0C0 
 
 
Dear Marjorie Kaviq Kaluraq: 
 
The Northern Participant Funding Program (the Program) has provided participant 
funding for the Nunavut Impact Review Board’s (the Board) scoping and development of 
the Impact Statement (IS) Guidelines of De Beers Canada Incorporated’s proposed 
Chidliak Diamond Mine.  
 
The Program has reviewed and approved funding allocations to 6 applicants. I am 
satisfied that these allocations will provide the best value to the Board’s reconsideration 
process. I am pleased to award the following amounts to the successful applicants: 
 

Recipient Amount provided  
Qikiqtani Inuit Association $150,000.00    

Qikiqtaaluk Wildlife Board $150,000.00  
Hamlet of Clyde River $26,041.00 
Pangnirtung Hunters and 
Trappers Organization $58,655.00  
Mayukalik Hunters and 
Trappers Organization $65,203.00  
Amaruq Hunters & 
Trappers Association $145,389.00 

TOTAL  $       595,288.00 

 

This funding is contingent on each party being able to enter into and meet the 
requirements of a contribution funding agreement with Crown-Indigenous Relations and 
Northern Affairs Canada. The central point of contact for these agreements will be 
Brandon Roebuck, Northern Participant Funding Program Manager, Crown-Indigenous 
Relations and Northern Affairs, Brandon.Roebuck@rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca. 
 
In closing, I would like to thank the Board for their efforts in ensuring all parties have a 
meaningful opportunity to bring important information to the review of De Beers Canada 
Incorporated’s proposed Chidliak Diamond Mine.  
 
 



 

 
 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Kim Pawley 
Manager, Environmental Assessment, Land Use Planning, and Conservation 
Northern Affairs Organization 
Crown-Indigenous Relations and Northern Affairs Canada 
Tel: 613-852-6533 
kim.pawley@rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca  
  


